
GCID LANDOWNER AND WATER USER MEETING 
LURLINE PROJECT 

June 25, 2025 
 
If you are in receipt of this postcard, it indicates that you have lands within GCID 
that will be affected by a necessary interruption in water service from October 
1, 2025, through April 1, 2026. The interruption in irrigation deliveries is due to 
an upcoming construction project to replace the 80-year-old Lurline Check 
Structure and Siphon on the GCID Main Canal. In an effort to inform, educate, 
communicate and coordinate efforts to minimize and mitigate this 
inconvenience, GCID is holding a meeting with those who will be affected.   
 
As such, GCID respectfully requests the attendance of all landowners and water 
users who will be affected by the upcoming Lurline Check and Siphon Project for 
an informational meeting to be held on Wednesday, June 25, 2025, at 10:00 
a.m., Granzella’s Banquet Facility in Williams. 
 
 

Wednesday, June 25 - 10:00 a.m. 
Granzella’s Banquet Facility 

457 7th Street 
Williams, California 95987 

 
 

June 3, 2025 


